
August 2016 Publication of  the Park Glen Neighborhood Association 

Park Glen Connection



Page 2 - Park Glen Connection - August 2016 • www.ParkGlen.org

President’s  Notes

 If you are interested in getting 
involved in your neighborhood  
please feel free to contact us at 

PGNANewsletter@gmail.com or 
www.ParkGlen.org.

We would like to 
WELCOME our 

new homeowners 
to Park Glen! 

A-Quality 
Home Repair

 Reliable!
Affordable!

Guaranteed!
 

Call Dereck Muzquiz Today!
817-262-2185

aqualityhomerepair@live.com

“Let YOUR Headaches 
be MY Headaches!”

Hello again,
I trust everyone is taking 
advantage of the summer! I 
know many Park Glen families 
have kids home from school. 
For our family, summer means 
vacation time, kids sleeping in 
late and swimming pool time. 
One of the best things about 
Park Glen is that no matter 
where you go or what you do, 

you see families out and about. I hope you all get the chance to get 
outside and enjoy our parks, trails and neighborhood events. When 
you do, don’t forget to protect yourself. Whether it’s from the sun or 
mosquitos, be aware that with summer comes challenges. Please take 
proper precautions and enjoy being outside!

You may have noticed that we have restarted the Yard of the Month 
program. Since we have had some inquiries about how the selections 
are made, I thought I’d fill you in on the “not very” scientific selection 
process…..We heard from residents that they would like to see the 
program restarted and Director Jack Webb volunteered to be the 
program coordinator. Each month of the summer, Jack hands out 
village assignments to volunteers who drive the neighborhood to serve 
as judges. No one judges their own neighborhood. Obviously beauty is 
in the eye of the beholder so the outcome is quite subjective. We wanted 
to make sure that each “judge” has the autonomy to make the selection 
he or she (or both) thought was appropriate that month. We rarely have 
enough judges so if you think you’d like to be one, let us know. It’s a 
great way to serve your community and it takes very little time. Oh, and 
people are really, really happy when you tell them they’ve won!
On another note, I want to take the time to remind you that Park Glen 
is a really popular neighborhood. We have wonderful families and lots 
of them! As a large neighborhood, we also have lots of “stuff”. You 
know…”stuff”, cars, trucks, toys, bikes, pets… stuff. And with that 
“stuff” comes the “be a good/responsible neighbor” reminder. We live 
in a neighborhood that can get cluttered fairly quickly so let’s not leave 
our “stuff” everywhere. 

For example, it’s preferable that you park your “stuff” in the garage or 
the drive way. Yes, I am aware that some of us can’t do that. However, 
simple neighborly things are important for us all. If you must park in 
the street, please be courteous to your neighbor and Park in front of 
your own house if you can. If you have “stuff” in your driveway, please 
make sure it’s not broken down and make sure it’s not a violation of the 
deed restrictions like a trailer or a boat. If you have other “stuff” stored 
outside, please make sure it cannot be seen from the street. If you have 
pets, please make sure they are inside or quiet after hours. We all know 
dogs bark. But if they are continually barking or barking late at night, 
please do something about it.

And lastly, even though Park Glen is generally quite a safe neighborhood, 
we do have people from time to time that think they need your “stuff” 
more than you do. Remember, remove your “stuff” from your vehicles 
and lock your doors. To that point, even if you have nothing in your car, 
if doors are left unlocked it attracts those who are willing to invade your 
privacy. Please remember it doesn’t just affect you. Take responsible 
precautions and have a great rest of the summer!

As Always,
Kevin

The Communications Committee has a 
Facebook page! We’ve passed 1400 likes!  

LIKE our page and 
get reminders and 

event updates. It’s a 
great way to keep  

in touch!

You can find us at "Park Glen Neighborhood Association" 
www.facebook.com/parkglenhoa
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See just how big your savings could be. 
Your savings could add up to hundreds of 
dollars when you put all your policies together 
under our State Farm® roof.
GET TO A BETTER STATE.™ CALL ME TODAY.

State Farm Mutual Automobile Insurance Company, State Farm Indemnity Company, Bloomington, IL

Discounts as big as a 
house. Or condo.
Or apartment.

1103155.1

Clint Goin CLU, Agent
7420 N Beach St., Suite 234
Fort Worth, TX  76137
Bus: 817-485-5660
Fax: 817-485-5601
www.clintgoin.com 

Plans are under way to have a Park Glen Bingo Night.  We have many 
events geared towards Park Glen kids that we thought we would plan 
an event for the grown-ups!  We are still in the planning  stages and 
nothing has been finalized yet but we are looking at having this event 
the later part of September.  Look for more information coming soon!

If you are a business owner and would like to donate something as 
a prize (gift baskets, gift cards etc) please contact Dana Hammack at 
PGNANewsletter@gmail.com.

Annual Meeting for all 
Homeowners

August 30 - 7pm
Longhorn Council Activity Center

5350 Basswood Blvd (across from Walmart Marketplace)
All homeowners encouraged to attend.  
Come take part in your neighborhood!

Advance voting for this year's Board of Directors election will be August 
1 through August 29.  During this period, a homeowner may vote online, 
mail in a printed absentee ballot, or request a printed proxy to give to a 
fellow homeowner to vote on his or her behalf in person at the August 
30 annual meeting.  Homeowners may vote for all or some of the races 
or cast ballots to meet quorum without voting for any candidates.   It 
is necessary to meet a quorum before the election can be concluded, 
so all homeowners are encouraged to vote online, by paper ballot, by 
designating a proxy, or (best of all) by coming to the annual meeting on 
August 30 and voting in person.  Detailed election guidelines may be 
found on our website.  If you have any questions about the online voting 
process, you may contact Election America at 866-384-9978.

•	 August 1 - Advance Voting period opens for the 2016 Board 
election.  Homeowners should look for a letter from Election 
America around this time.

•	 August 29 - Advance voting for the 2016 Board election ends 
•	 August 30 - Annual Meeting - vote in person for the 2016 

Board election - 7pm - Longhorn Council Activity Center - 5350 
Basswood Blvd.

2016 Board 
Election

2016-2017 Budget & 
Assessments

At the August 4 Board 
Meeting, a budget proposal 
will be presented for the 
fiscal year October 1, 2016 
through September 30, 2017, 
and the annual assessment 
(dues) amount for that period 
will be set.  

Statements will go out to homeowners around September 1, 
and assessments will be due on October 1. 

Enrolling 2 - 5 year olds
Monday & Wednesday 9 am- 2 pm

817-915-2307
8425 Parkwood Hill Blvd., Fort Worth, TX
gfaubel@meandmyfriendspreschool.com

www.meandmyfriendspreschool.com

Me & My Friends 
Preschool NOW 

ENROLLING

OPEN HOUSE 
Wed., August 3rd • 10 am - 1 pm
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August is Family Fun Month  
and National Picnic Month

August 3rd	����������� National Watermelon Day
August 4th	����������� Board Meeting, 7p, Longhorn Activity 

Center, Park Vista and Basswood 
August 5th	����������� Summer Olympics begin in Rio
August 11th	��������� Son and Daughter Day
August 13th	��������� Left-hander’s Day
August 20th	��������� Dive-in Movie Night at the Longhorn 

Activity Center Pool, 7:40p-10p
August 21st 	�������� Senior Citizens Day, Summer 

Olympics End
August 22nd	�������� BISD First Day of School
August 23rd	��������� KISD First Day of School
August 27th 	�������� Just Because Day (use your 

imagination!)

We hope you will join us for our 
3rd Dive-In Movie of the Summer!    

August 20th
NO ADMISSION CHARGE!!

Longhorn Activity Center Pool at Park Vista and Basswood 

We will be showing
“Up”

Medical Center Alliance will be grilling up some hotdogs.  
You may bring your own food and drinks but please no glass 

containers. The gate will open at 7:40p, the pool opens at 7:50p 
and the movie will start around 8:45p Get your swim suits and 

towels and join us for a fun night!  

Weather permitting, we may have a September movie night. 
Watch for info soon.

™

30 MIN KICKBOX FITNESS
YOUR FIRST WORKOUT IS

Limit one per person. No cash value. Other fees and some restrictions  
may apply. Valid for local residents on first visit to 9Round Basswood.

FREE!
Month to Month Memberships Available!

817-849-9348
5411 Basswood Blvd., Ste. 221

Fort Worth, TX 76137

9Round.com/FortWorthTXBasswood

•	 Fast paced 30-minute full body 
kickboxing workout

•	 Fun for ages 12 through 102
•	 Workout changes every day
•	 Trainer always included
•	 Convenient --NO class times!
•	 Nutrition Program with 

personalized meal plan included
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The Nutcracker
24th Anniversary Season

Open Auditions ages 5 and up
Saturday, September 10

Audition fee: $10.00 per dancer
Age 5  ||

Ages 6-8  ||
Ages 9-12  ||
Ages 13+  ||

Performance Dates:
December 2-4, 2016

Will Rogers Memorial Auditorium,
Fort Worth

10:00-10:45 AM
11:15-12:15 PM
12:30-1:30 PM
2:00-3:00 PM

Audition Location:
North Central Ballet

12077 Katy Road,
Suite 713

Keller, Texas 76248
817-428-8232

www.northcentralballet.com

Summer Fun! 
Dive-In Movie Night!
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The market changes.
Are you prepared?

Kolburn W Conway, CFP®, AAMS®
Financial Advisor
.

5310 N Tarrant Pkwy Ste 120
Keller, TX 76244
817-577-6047
www.edwardjones.com

Member SIPC

North Texas Food Bank 
4500 S. Cockrell Hill Road 

Dallas, TX 75236-2028 
214.330.1396

ntfb.org

As a nonprofit hunger relief organization, we 
distribute donated, purchased and prepared 
foods through a network of more than 340 Food 
Assistance Partners in 13 counties. Every day, we 
support the nutritional needs of children, families 
and seniors through education, advocacy and 
strategic partnerships.

Fido Faux Paws
It’s hard not to be a dog lover.  After all, mankind entered into a 
societal pact with them centuries ago.  In exchange for food, our 
dogs offer us unconditional affection, companionship, and play.  
Dogs really want nothing more than to please their masters.  Some 
dogs will roll over and play dead on command.  Others will fetch 
your slippers and newspaper.  Some canines have even been known 
to traverse incredible distances to be reunited with families who 
were lost in a move.  

However, one thing that our bowzer buddies are unable to do is 
to clean up after themselves.  They just don’t have the opposable 
thumbs needed to handle a pooper-scooper.  If you have a canine 
collaborator, please do pick up his droppings for him.  Failure to 
do so is not only inconsiderate of your neighbors, disconcerting to 
landscapers, and inconvenient for kids playing in the grass, but it 
is also immensely embarrassing to your pet.  Can you imagine the 
shame Fido would feel if word got out that it is his droppings that 
all his puppy pals were discovering out in the open like that?

Sensitivity: It’s a dog thing.

Covenant 
Corner

Please make a note that the scheduled bulk trash pick-up day 
for Park Glen is the 2nd Monday of each month. There are 
some folks who are putting their bulk trash on the curb 1, 2 
even 3 weeks early. Broken-down shelving, old mattresses, 
even toilets are not very appealing to folks driving by and it 
makes our neighborhood look, well, “trashy”. If you plan to 
put trash out for pick-up, you may place your items on the curb 
as early as 6pm on the Friday before the second Monday. We 
appreciate everyone’s cooperation with this matter.

REMINDER ABOUT 
BULK TRASH 

PICK-UP  

Thrive – technology     
meets premium nutrition
An 8-week wellness experience
•	 Weight Management 
•	 Mental Clarity
•	 Derma Fusion 

Technology

•	 Appetite Control
•	 Metabolic Support
•	 All Natural Time 

Release

Jump start your new healthy life!
Contact me today! 

Jeanne Manning
Jeanne.m2014@gmail.com

Jeannem.le-vel.comle-vel.com
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Interested in Scouting in the Park Glen Area?
Contact Bob Kilburn @ 817-789-9907 or bobkilburn@sbcglobal.net.

or visit our websites: For Boy Scouts  https://troop205.trooptrack.com
For Cub Scouts  http://fortworthpack205.weebly.com

PARK GLEN SCOUTING
By Bob Kilburn

Busy summer so far. The Boys Scouts and Cub 
Scout started this summer with a bang.  The 
Boys Scouts attended Summer Camp at the 
Boys Scout Camp Worth Ranch, located in 
Palo Pinto County. They were busy working 
on Merit Badges and having great time. The 
first year Scouts participated in the “Hammer 
Patrol” where they learned many of the outdoor 
skills needed to advance in rank.  Some of the 
more seasoned Boy Scouts have been preparing 
for their trek to the Boy Scout High Adventure 
Base, Philmont, located in New Mexico. They 

have been hiking and camping to get ready for 
their trip in July, 12 days of Backpacking. It 
should be an adventure.

The Cubs Scouts went to Cub Scout Day 
Camp, where they got a jump start on lots 
of their achievement for their new ranks. Oh 
yeah and lots of Fun too, BB guns Archery & 
Fingerprinting to name a few. The Cub Scouts 
have a great Summertime Program as well. 
Lots going on, a lock –in at the Alliance United 
Methodist Church, $1 Movies, Roller Skating. 
Wow and that’s just one month. It’s great to be 

a Scout in Park Glen. The Scouts wrapped up 
this month by doing the Park Glen Parade. The 
Scouts carried the colors and led the parade.  
New and exciting news, a new Scouting 
program for kindergarten-age boys is available 
and is coming to your neighborhood this fall.  
The Lion program weaves traditional Scouting 
concepts of character development, leadership 
skills, personal fitness and citizenship into 
activities that are age-appropriate and fun 
for the boys and their parents. Pack 205 is so 
excited to be a part of this new program. If you 
are interested please use the contact info below.
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Park Glen Independence Day 
Celebration!

We had a great turnout for our Independence Day Celebration!  It’s great to see so many Park Glen residents coming out and celebrating 
together!  There were some great decorated bikes, wagons and scooters and it was great to see the dogs dressed up.  We gathered a lot of 
donations to go to the Community Storehouse at our Pie-in-the-Face station! We can always count on you to provide!  Thanks for coming out 
and a big thank you to the Boy Scouts, Girl Scouts, FWPD, FW Fire Department, the Central Band, the vendors, our fabulous face painter 
Lindsey, The Methodist Men for cooking up our hot dogs and a special thank you to the volunteers who helped out!  
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Reach Your Neighbors! 
Advertise in this Magazine!

Contact Community News 
Connection 

for more information:

972-396-8855
info@communitynewsconnection.com

SPRINKLER
REPAIR

817-692-2088

Jodi & Spencer Hight
817.676.7667 Jodi

817.602.1496 Spencer

Jodi.Hight@kw.com
SpencerHight@kw.com

Each office is independently owned & operated.

Call The Hight’s!
Your Park Glen Realtors & Neighbors

Combined 42 Years of Experience in  
Real Estate Sales & New Home Construction

Yard of the Month
Through September, a “Yard of the Month” will be selected in each of Park Glen’s 

13 villages, based on overall attractiveness and adherence to deed restrictions 
& community standards.  To be considered, properties must not have any open 
violations or have any past due balance on their account.  The selections will be 

made by volunteer homeowners driving through the neighborhood.  Winners will 
be recognized with a yard sign.  

 Would you like to help select the winners in the parts of Park Glen other than 
your own?  You can sign up or find out more at the “Volunteer” page of the 

Park Glen website.

Congratulations to our July winners…..
The Crossings - 7221 Wagon Run Drive

The Meadows - 7317 Big Bend Court

The Glen - 117 Keechi  Creek

The Hills - 7900 Teal

The Preserve - 8333 Trace Ridge

The Bluffs - 8033 Slide Rock

Windridge - 5300 Lake Mead

Park View - 7700 Caribou Ct

The Knoll - 5108 Squaw Creek

Park Glen - 7416 Catlow Ct

Phase III - 5400 Mormon Trail

The Vistas of Park Glen - 5201 Yampa Trl

The Vistas at Park Glen - 4901 Lodgepole
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Summer Pasta Salad with Lime Vinaigrette

Bright
Here’s a

Idea
Advertise in this publication and reach 
the colorful characters right in your 
own neighborhood. 
Contact us today!
972-396-8855
info@communitynewsconnection.com

Ingredients
•	 8 ounces farfalle pasta, prepared according to package directions 
for al dente
•	 1 (1 1/2- to 2 1/2-lb.) whole deli-roasted chicken, skin removed 
and meat shredded
•	 1 medium zucchini (about 5 oz.), thinly sliced
•	 2 small yellow squash (about 5 oz.), thinly sliced
•	 2 nectarines, coarsely chopped
•	 1/3 cup coarsely chopped fresh flat-leaf parsley
•	 Lime Vinaigrette (see recipe below)
•	 1/4 cup toasted sliced almonds

Preparation
Rinse prepared pasta with cold water, and drain well. Gently stir 
together pasta, chicken, and next 5 ingredients in a large bowl. 
Add salt and pepper to taste. Sprinkle with almonds, and serve 
immediately.

Lime Vinaigrette
Ingredients
•	 1 tablespoon lime zest
•	 2 tablespoons fresh lime juice
•	 2 tablespoons white balsamic vinegar
•	 1 tablespoon Creole mustard

•	 1 1/2 teaspoons honey
•	 1 small garlic clove, pressed
•	 1/2 teaspoon kosher salt
•	 1/2 teaspoon freshly ground black pepper
•	 1/2 cup olive oil
Preparation
Whisk together lime zest, lime juice, vinegar, Creole mustard, 
honey, garlic, kosher salt, and freshly ground black pepper in a 
small bowl. Add olive oil in a slow, steady stream, whisking 
constantly until smooth.

Cowboy is a sweet boy who is 
looking for a new family to show 
him lots of love and affection! He is 
house trained, neutered and current 
on his shots. Cowboy will always be 
ready to greet you with a smile and a wagging tail!  Prefers a home without cats.  
Come meet him, he’ll be waiting to meet you!!

LINK your KROGER or TOM THUMB card to Apollo! It’s FREE for 
you and our non-profit still benefits from your monthly shopping! This 
is a great opportunity to help if you can’t volunteer or donate! It’s so 
easy all you have to do is LINK your KROGER or TOM THUMB card 
to Apollo! 

If interested in meeting Cowboy, please email: 
 inquire@apollosupportandrescue.org 

Apollo Support & 
Rescue Adoption Center
314 E. 4th Street Justin, TX 76247
Open 9-5 Monday-Sunday

Apollo Rescue 
Dog of the Month!
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Girl Scouts in 
Park Glen

Interested in Girl Scouts in Park Glen Area?  Contact Alanna Bias @ 817-403-1875 or gstoptroop1171@gmail.com
Girl Scouts of Texas Oklahoma Plains website http://www.gs-top.org

PUT ME ON A
HAPPY PATH

Discover your Power 9 and take the  
pledge at LiveLongFortWorth.com

Alicia Ortiz
 District Director and Community Activist

By Alanna Mussawwir-Bias

No room for a Bummer Summer over here for Girl Scouts in Parkglen.  Girl 
Scouts have found fun at GS Residential Camps, Day/Twilight Camps in 
Southlake, Arlington and Mansfield, TCC College for Kids, in addition to 
City/County Camps, Camp Dad and Camp Grandma.

We have been learning about cake and cupcake decorating, ceramics, 
computer programing, music, sports, kites, skipping rocks, government, 
dance, and geometry.  No summer brain drain for any of us.

The Girl Scouts in the community were so excited to walk in the Independence 
Day Parade. Girls lead eight field activities for the neighborhood children 
during the post parade community Doggiepalooza events.

Several Cadettes in our community were celebrating Ramadan this post 
month.  Girls held a super fun Henna Party as they earned their Cadette 
Ramadan Patch and Share Ramadan Patch.  Cadettes also made traditional 
African American Muslim desserts and Middle Eastern Desserts to share 
with Tea for our Veterans living at Liberty House.

Girl	Scouts	in	Park	Glen	
By	Alanna	Mussawwir-Bias	

	
No	room	for	a	Bummer	Summer	over	here	for	Girl	
Scouts	in	Parkglen.		Girl	Scouts	have	found	fun	at	GS	
Residential	Camps,	Day/Twilight	Camps	in	Southlake,	
Arlington	and	Mansfield,	TCC	College	for	Kids,	in	
addition	to	City/County	Camps,	Camp	Dad	and	Camp	
Grandma.	
	
We	have	been	learning	about	cake	and	cupcake	
decorating,	ceramics,	computer	programing,	music,	
sports,	kites,	skipping	rocks,	government,	dance,	and	
geometry.		No	summer	brain	drain	for	any	of	us.	
	
The	Girl	Scouts	in	the	community	were	so	excited	to	
walk	in	the	Independence	Day	Parade.	Girls	lead	eight	
field	activities	for	the	neighborhood	children	during	
the	post	parade	community	Doggiepalooza	events.	
	
Several	Cadettes	in	our	community	were	celebrating	
Ramadan	this	post	month.		Girls	held	a	super	fun	Henna	
Party	as	they	earned	their	Cadette	Ramadan	Patch	and	
Share	Ramadan	Patch.		Cadettes	also	made	traditional	
African	American	Muslim	desserts	and	Middle	Eastern	
Desserts	to	share	with	Tea	for	our	Veterans	living	at	
Liberty	House.	
	

	 	

	

	

Interested	in	Girl	Scouts	in	Park	Glen	Area?		Contact	Alanna	Bias	at	
gstoptroop1171@gmail.com	

Girl	Scouts	of	Texas	Oklahoma	Plains	website	http://www.gs-top.org	

		

	

4160 Heritage Trace Pkwy,  Suite 400
Fort Worth, Texas 76244
817-741-2020
www.heritage-eyecare.com

We accept most insurance plans and Care Credit.

Heritage Trace Pkwy.

Heritage Family EyeCare

Heritage Church  
of Christ
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Business Hours: 
Mon-Fri 

9am to 7pm

Whatever your style is...
We carry it!

$129 
Kids Packages

Includes frame, single vision 

 polycarbonate lenses. Not valid 

with other discounts or  

insurance. Exp. 11/15/1650% OFF

with the Purchase of Lens. 

Not valid with other discounts 

or insurance. Exp. 11/15/16

FRAMES

"Serving the Heritage 
Community for over 10 years"

 Voted Best Optometrist in Keller 2013-2016

Dr. Anjonette Colvin
Dr. Elizabeth Scherer 

Dr. Lexi Derry

Therapeutic Optometrist & Glaucoma Specialist
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Park Glen Neighborhood Association Contact Information
Board Members

Kevin Hammack, President 
PGNAKevin@gmail.com

Russell Zwerg, Vice Pres/Treasurer 
PGNARussell@gmail.com

Susan Kenney, Secretary 
PGNASusan@gmail.com

Jack Webb, Director 
PGNAJack@gmail.com

Barry Bryan, Director 
PGNABarry@gmail.com

Sterling Rice, Director
PGNASterling@gmail.com

Bonnie Hoke, Director
PGNABonnie@gmail.com

Property Manager
Real Manage

ParkGlen@ciramail.com, (PREFERRED way to contact)
1.866.4RealService (1.866.473.2573)
Monday through Friday, 7:30a-7:00p

PGNA Website – www.ParkGlen.org

Neither Community News Connection, the HOA, Board of Directors, Management or membership 
of Park Glen explicitly or implicitly endorse any advertisement, the accuracy thereof or the 

qualifications, ability or professional standing of any advertiser or service provider, or the quality of 
any service or product. Park Glen Connection does not in any way endorse or support, nor does 
it take any credit or responsibility for any of the services, paid or volunteer, listed herein. The Park 

Glen Connection is not paid for by the homeowners’ dues and is not funded by the HOA in any 
way. The Park Glen Connection is not a negative publication. It is a community newspaper created 

to inform and serve the community. Park Glen Connection strives to report only good news; we 
do not allow articles on politics, religion, controversial topics or any editorials. We also reserve 

the right to refuse any advertiser or article submission that we feel is not right for this “community 
philosophy” or not a good fit for this publication.

DEADLINE for the September Issue of  
Park Glen Connection is August 1, 2016

Important Numbers 
for the City of  
Fort Worth

To place a business advertisement
in the Park Glen Connection, contact

COMMUNITY NEWS CONNECTION
info@communitynewsconnection.com 

or 972.396.8855

Emergency......................................................911
City Hall..........................................................(817) 392-2255 
Ambulance Services........................................(817) 927-9620 
Fire Department (Non-emergency).................(817) 922-3000 
Police Department...........................................(817) 335-4222 
Animal Care/Control.......................................(817) 392-3737 
Bulk Item Pickup / Recycling.........................(817) 392-1234 
Water Department...........................................(817) 392-4477
United Pacific Railroad...................................(800) 848-8715
Graffiti Abatement..........................................(817) 212-2700
Sheldon Klain, Code Enforcement.................(817) 944-4729
Jim Britton, Code Compliance Officer...........(817) 392-5526         
Scott Cryer, NPO............................................(817) 210-0183

STAY UP TO DATE!
You can sign up on the

 ParkGlen.org website to receive
e-mailed news and alerts about 

our community and events.

RELIABLE SERVICE WITH QUALITY RESULTS
 Your Neighborhood Lawn Service

Trim shrubs, new beds, flagstone walkways, cleanups.

captainronslawn.com
captronlwn@aol.com

817-485-7890
May God Bless

Captain Ron’s Lawns & Landscaping, Inc.

19 YEARS IN BUSINESS 
SERVING YOU

1,000 full-color glossy
 business cards  

for $75*

*1 revision allowed. All content must be provided. 

Eye-Catching Graphic Design

Focus Designs
214-680-9021
mrybiski1@verizon.net

That price includes the design!!

Get Your Business 
NOTICED

Advertise Here
Call 972-396-8855 or  

info@communitynewsconnection.com
for ad rates and sizes.
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MAKING PLANS FOR
OUR TURKEY TROT!!!

It’s that time again….let’s talk Turkey 
Trot!!  We are currently looking for 
sponsors.  We have several levels 
available……Platinum, Gold Plus, Gold, 
Silver, Bronze and Friends levels.  We 
had our most successful Turkey Trot 
ever last year with almost 700 runners 
and we made a profit over over $11,000 
which went to funding our Park Glen 
Scholarship Program.  We are thinking 

of trying something a little different this year.  If we can get enough 
folks interested  we will sell lines on our t-shirts to Park Glen family 
members for $50.  This spot may be used to add your name(s) or add 
a Memory of a loved one.  If you think this would be something you’d 
be interested in, please let us know, give us your feedback.  If you are 
interested in being a Sponsor you may sign up now to reserve your spot. 
Please contact Dana Hammack at PGNANewsletter@gmail.com for 
more information.  Watch for more updates, sponsorship pricing and 
race information coming soon. 

Would you like to get to know your neighbors AND do 
something fun to help prevent crime on your street?  We are 
looking for volunteers to host an outdoor block party for 
10 to 20 of your neighbors on the “National Night Out,” an 
annual community-building campaign that promotes police-
community partnerships and neighborhood camaraderie to 
make our neighborhoods safer, better places to live.  We'll 
provide guidance and materials.  Please sign up on “Volunteer” 
or “Contact Us” page of the Parkglen.org website.

   • Keller, TX 76248 

817-431-1170  •

HSNT Welcome Home Adoption Center
363 Keller Parkway, Suite A 

Open 12 pm - 6 pm daily
  Keller@hsnt.org  •   www.hsnt.org

• Keller, TX 76248 

817-743-4711  •

HSNT Keller Regional  Adoption Center
330 Rufe Snow Dr.

Open 12 pm - 6 pm  Monday - Saturday
  Keller@hsnt.org  •  www.hsnt.org

Now With Two Convenient Keller Locations!

National Night Out – October 4


